
EAGLES NEWS
Week of January 15, 2017

Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

There will be no school January 16th for 

observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. 

holiday. Please enjoy your family and 

friends. 

MLK Holiday

YGA Writing 
Competition

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. Lets 
make attendance a priority at FPS. Missing just one 
day can seriously disrupt your students learning. 

Please speak with your 
child’s teacher about the 
Young Georgia Author’s 
Competition. This is a 
great opportunity for our 
students. 

Please speak with your 

teacher about iReady. 

This program is 

designed to provide your 

student individualized 

instruction to close 

achievement gaps or 

extend learning. The 

district has provided this 

program for every 

student in RCSS. 

iReady Emergency/Informati
on Text

January 21st from 8:00 
am – 2:00 pm. One time 
screening required for 
students entering GA 
Public Schools. This is not 
a sports physical. Bring 
your ID cad, 
immunization card, and 
medical records. 

Mid-Year School 
Screening


